
22nd May, 2018

To

The Assistant Vice President,
National Stock Exchange of India Limited,
“Exchange plaza”
Bandra-Kurla Complex,
Bandra (East)
Mumbai-400051

To
           
The Secretary,
BSE  Limited,
P.J.Tower
Dalal Street
Fort
Mumbai-400001

Sub:    Submission of newspaper advertisement as per Regulation 47 of SEBI
(Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.

Ref:               NSE                                   : HCL-INSYS    
                      BSE (For Physical Form) : 179
                      BSE (For Demat Form)  :  500179
Dear Sirs,

Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 47 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we are enclosing herewith the copies of the newspaper
advertisements published in both the English and Hindi  edition of  Business Standard
regarding the Notice for convening the meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company
on Tuesday, the 29th day of May, 2018.

You are requested to kindly take the same on your record.

Thanking you

Very Truly Yours,
For HCL Infosystems Limited

Sushil Kumar Jain
Company Secretary






